

NEWSLETTER

FEBRUARY 1973

Our post holiday programs were scheduled to commence with an illustrated "History in Stamps" by Roy Weeks. Not only was the President called away unexpectedly, leaving the honors up to the Vice President, but the speaker was ill at the last moment. As usual, with the chips down, Marion Belcher saved the "day" with an impromtu slide-talk on Maine. Many, many thanks, Marion!!!

The next meeting will be February 14th at South High School, 360 Pleasant Street, at 7:45 P.M. and will feature William Rathbun's illustrated talk on "Women from Cave to Lib." Let's have a good turn out!

It was with regret we got word of the following members having been hospitalized - and hope by now they are feeling much better!

Helen Bicknell

Douglas Welsh Doris Partridge

The rummage sale netted the Society \$112.00. Our thanks to those who labored so hard to organize and man the sale.

\* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \*

IN MEMORIUM
Mr. Frank McPhee Mrs. Mary Hayden

\* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \*

We are to receive from the Estate of Frank L. McPhee, three pictures which we will tell you about later and we are most grateful for our fellow member having remembered us in his will.

\* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \*

COMING ATTRACTIONS:(Specifics will be announced later)

APRIL - a night at the movies to benefit the Society.

(I'm told the picture will be an unusually good piece of entertainment!)

MAY - a Flea Market to be headed up by Al Leach

Open House at the Broad Street Branch of the Tufts Library featuring an updated exhibition by your Society

